
Reception 2021 

 

 

Parents of September 2021 Reception 

children (born between 1st September 

2016- 31st August 2017)  

For further information please contact us: 

Call us 01303 252265 Or Email office@mundella.kent.sch.uk 

Here at Mundella your child will enjoy 

learning through a full and creative 

curriculum that supports our school’s 

core values: Caring, Creativity, Respect, 

Independence, Collaboration and 

Honesty. We promote positive rewards 

weekly within the class.  

Your child will also get to experience 

our engaging themed weeks such as 

environmental week and performing 

arts week.   

For a primary school place click 

here: https://www.kent.gov.uk/

education-and-children/

schools/school-places/primary-

school-places#tab-2 
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